Boyd, John

From: Morgan, John

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 12:10 PM

To: Boyd, John

Cc: Williams, John; Stein, Eileen; #Committee - Economic Development
Subject: Tannler Development Agreement - EDC comments

At its December 14, 2017 meeting, the West Linn Economic Development Committee discussed the
Tannler Development Agreement. The Committee unanimously passed the following motion and
asked it be entered into the public hearing record on this matter:

EDC moves to recommend to the City Council, relative to the Tannler Development
Agreement, the OBC zoned land be retained as there is a limited supply of commercially
zoned land in the city.

Let me know if you have questions.

John

John Morgan
Special Projects
Planning

#6059

A \West Linn



Shroyer, Shauna
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From: Boyd, John
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 8:19 AM
To: Shroyer, Shauna
Subject: FW: 12/14, EDC minutes

When you get back could you add this to the next list of submittals

From: Axelrod, Russell

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:11 AM

To: Boyd, John <jboyd@westlinnoregon.gov>

Cc: Williams, John <JWilliams@westlinnoregon.gov>; Thornton, Megan <mthornton@westlinnoregon.gov>
Subject: Fw: 12/14, EDC minutes

John et al,
| am forwarding potential exparte correspondence to council that could relate to the MISC 17-09 project on
Tannler.

Russ

From: Gail Holmes <holmes2410@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 5:47 AM

To: Stein, Eileen; Axelrod, Russell; Perry, Brenda; Sakelik, Richard; Martin, Bob; Cummings, Teri; Digby, Dylan; Morgan,
John

Cc: Bev Burke; Harmon, Jennifer; Kazi Ahmed; Rachel Vidin; Russel Williams; Knight, Shannen

Subject: 12/14, EDC minutes

| want to alert you on the minutes from last nights EDC meeting, our committee discussed OBC land
use zones in West Linn. This is a very important subject for EDC and the economic future for
business in West Linn.

Councilor Sakelik; stepped out of the room while we discussed this, so he did not hear our motion on
this subject.

| don't know if this discussion would place Council in jeopardy, so | am suggesting the CM office
should review and advise council if need be.

Sincerely,

Gail Holmes
EDC Chair





